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As a licensed professional counselor and an ally of the LGBTQIA+ community, I fully 

support this bill. "So called" conversion therapy is unethical, immoral, and deeply 

traumatizing to so many people. I urge the policy makers to use established scientific 

data and to consider the ethics rules enacted by the major psychological 

organizations rather than the anecdotal and religious based opposition. 


